

8 August 2025

Club cricket with Villanova - Term 4 2025 registration now open!

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We're excited to invite your son to play club cricket with Villanova in Term 4, 2025!

Open to all keen cricketers across Years 5-11, with teams competing in:

- EDJCA (Y5 & 6)
- BEARS (Y7 and older)

Whether your son is just starting out or looking to sharpen his skills, we offer a fun, inclusive, and development-focused cricket experience.

Why Choose Villa?

Skill Development at the Core

This year we're boosting our coaching team, with at least one qualified coach per six players. Sessions will be structured to focus on skill acquisition in a fun environment. So, whether your son is a keeper, spin bowler, open bat etc... we can help him reach his goals.

• Convenient Morning Trainings

All training is held at Little Langlands nets, 6:30-8:00am - ideal for school drop-off.

Access to Top Facilities

Many teams play home games at Villa Park, with turf wicket access for higher division teams.

No Gear? No Problem.

Full team kits provided for players who need equipment.

End-of-Season BBQ & Presentations

Celebrate the season with teammates at our annual break-up BBQ at Villa Park.

Build Friendships and Prepare for AIC Season

A great chance to meet new mates, build confidence, and stay cricket-ready for Term 1.

Season Details

- Start: Saturday 11 October
- Finish: Saturday 6 December
- Game Days: Mostly Saturday mornings (8:00–11:45am), some afternoons (1:00–4:45pm)



- Location: Games played across eastern and bayside suburbs. Home games generally at Villa Park or Kianawah Park
- Training: One morning session per week at Little Langlands (starting week of 7 October)

Costs

- \$220 Villanova registration fee (Payable via <u>Parent Lounge</u> → Events Tab)
- \$17.45 Cricket Australia insurance (Collected during PlayHQ registration)

All payments due by Friday 19 September.

We Need You - Managers & Game Day Coaches

Each team needs a Team Manager and Game Day Coach. These roles are crucial for ensuring the boys have a positive experience.

If you can assist, please email: Mr Nathan Dufty - ndufty@vnc.qld.edu.au

How to Register

- Years 5 & 6 (EDJCA) → Click here to register
- Years 7+ (BEARS) → <u>Click here to register</u>
- 🔀 Registrations close Wednesday 17 September

Need Help?

Registration Guide: <u>Click here</u>

Play Cricket Support: 1800 274 2538

PlayHQ queries: Mr Matthew Borger - matnhelen@iinet.net.au

General enquiries: Mr Nathan Dufty – ndufty@vnc.qld.edu.au

We look forward to welcoming your son to another fantastic season of club cricket with Villanova!

Kind regards,

Nathan Dufty